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March 24, 2008 

 

 

Mr. Travis F. Brown 

Reports Analysis Division 

Federal Election Commission 

999 E Street NW 

Washington, DC  20463 

 

Dear Mr. Brown: 

 

Friends of Fred Thompson, Inc. (hereinafter "FFT"), FEC ID# C00438507, is in receipt of your Request for Additional 

Information (RFAI) dated February 26, 2008, referencing the Year End 2007 Quarterly FEC Report (10/1/07 - 12/31/07).  

The committee's response to your RFAI is as follows: 

 

Schedule A-P 

 

As previously indicated, in accordance with 11 CFR 110, and as a part of its regular contributions screening process, 

FFT reviews each contribution received for possible regulatory related issues.  All contributions received by FFT that 

exceed the contribution limits are reattributed, redesignated or refunded pursuant to the procedures and time frame 

limits set forth in 11 CFR 110.1(k)(3)(ii)B, 11 CFR 110.1(b)(3)(i), and 11 CFR 110.1(b)(3)(i).  In addition, FFT takes 

the additional step of noting, via memo text language associated with each such transaction entry, that the committee is 

taking all reasonable actions to remedy any potential contribution limit issue. 

 

The disposition of each contribution listed on the RFAI addendum titled "Excessive and/or Prohibited Contributions" was 

reported on the appropriate monthly report filed on either the February 2008 Monthly, or March 2008 Monthly reports with 

the exception of the following donors: 

 

 Jan DeSanders - A refund in the amount of $1,300.00 was issued on 12/21/07* 

 Maria LaPorta  - A refund in the amount of $2,300.00 was issued on 12/21/07* 

 

*Both donors were reported on Schedule B, Line 28A of the Year-End 2007 Quarterly Report. 

 

 Lyn Silke - A refund in the amount of $200.00 was issued on 03/24/08 and will be reported  on the committee's April 

2008 Monthly report. 

 

Schedule B-P 

 

The committee has reviewed the relevant transactions and the regulations governing disbursements reporting and believes 

that all such transactions were properly reported pursuant to 11 CFR 104.9(a) and 11 CFR 104.9 (b) Therefore, no 

amendment is necessary. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this response or our submissions, please do not hesitate to contact me 

at (615) 298-4364. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Lin S. Howard 
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